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Subject Campus Announcements - Week of 11/10/03

 Campus Announcements for the week of November 10, 2003
= = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = =
Read the Announcements Archives at
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf
= = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = =

01. Administrative (dept moves/closes, employee info, Admin
announcements)

  1. Blackboard will be unavailable Wednesday, November 12th from
8am-9am
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20031110#1

  2. Dependent Care Advantage Account and Health Care Spending
Account 2004 open enrollment period - September 29 - November 12
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20031110#2

  3. New York State Health Benefit Option Transfer Period -
Extension and Health Insurance Bi-Weekly Deduction Rates
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20031110#3

  4. Stony Brook's NCAA Self-Study of SBU Athletics Program -
Report Summary Now Available; and Town Hall Meetings Scheduled
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20031110#4

  5. Ny State Flexible Spending Account (FSA) - 2004 Open
Enrollment
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20031110#5

  6. Reminder: New Vendor For College Tuition Savings Program -
State And Research Foundation Employees
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20031110#6

  7. Research Foundation Employees - Flexible Spending Account
Open Enrollment Period
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20031110#7

  8. Direct Deposit
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20031110#8

  9. Research Foundation Employees - Health Insurance Open
Enrollment Period
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20031110#9

  10. West Campus and HSC Employees - TIAA-CREF Financial
Education Seminar, Adjusting Your Asset Allocation
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20031110#10

  11. New York State Employees Enrolled in the New York State
Deferred Compensation (IRS 457) Plan - 2003 Changes
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20031110#11



  12. New York State Health Benefit Option Transfer Period
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20031110#12

  13. Are you Stony Brook Child Care Alumni?  Know someone who
is?  Remember Toscanini, Benedict, Stage XII, Clark Center,
SBCCSI?
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20031110#13

  14. New Street Names
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20031110#14

  15. Career Week
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20031110#15

02. Hosp/HSC Admin Announcements

  1. Great News
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20031110#16

  2. Building Healthcare Excellence - November 12, 2003
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20031110#17

  3. Introducing Dr. Marc J. Shapiro, Chief of General Surgery,
Trauma, Surgical Critical Care, and Burns
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20031110#18

  4. Notice to State Employees regarding the Flex Spending
Account Program - Deadline to enroll is November 12, 2003.
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20031110#19

  5. Notice to state employees - Information Fair on November
14th. Please share this information with your dept.
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20031110#20

03. Workshops/Courses/Training (work related; HR, EAP, DoIT,
etc...)

  1. Workplace Violence: Supervisory Training for Safety and
Awareness(HTNW03)- Training for Hospital Employees- in the HSC-
11/13/03 (9am-12pm)
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20031110#21

  2. Lawson Requistion Training (HTNW27)-for Hospital Employees
in the MILC-HSC, Level 2,-  11/11, 11/20, 12/4, 12/17 (9-11am)
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20031110#22

  3. CELT TA Workshop: How to Use Office Hours Effectively - with
Dr. Troy Wolfskill
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20031110#23

  4. Innovation in the Workplace (Conducted By: Dr. Paul Edelson,
Dean, School of Professional Development)
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20031110#24

  5. Undergraduate Admissions Fall 2003 Open House Dates
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20031110#25



04. Conferences/Seminars/Lectures

  1. Topics in Oceanic and Atmospheric Sciences Seminar
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20031110#26

  2. HISB presents "Europe and the Gypsies" An Interdisciplinary
Colloquium
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20031110#27

  3. Small Business Development Center and Brookhaven Chambers of
Commerce Coalition presents: "Re-Employment or Self-Employment?"
Employment Market & Opportunities
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20031110#28

  4. Oceans and Atmosphere Colloquium, November 14, 2003
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20031110#29

  5. AMS & Biomedical Engineering Joint Colloquium: Nov. 12, 2003
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20031110#30

  6. Ecology and Evolution Special Seminar
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20031110#31

  7. Ecology and Evolution Seminar
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20031110#32

  8. Lecture by:  Drucilla Cornell, Rutgers University: Freedom,
Capability, and Universality. Sponsored by Women's Studies and
co-sponsored with Philosophy
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20031110#33

  9. Lecture on Chinese Cinema at Humanities Institute at Stony
Brook on November 12 at 4:30pm
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20031110#34

  10. "Maintaining a Drug-Free Workplace" - How to recognize and
prevent drug use in your place of business
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20031110#35

  11. Career Pathways in the Life Sciences Panel Discussion
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20031110#36

  12. Doctoral Defenses this week
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20031110#37

  13. Department of Physiology and Biophysics Seminar
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20031110#38

  14. A Conversation With Loni Ding, Wang Center Auditorium, Fri.
14 November 7 P.M.
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20031110#39

  15. Distinguished Lecture in Computer Science: Charles E.
Leiserson
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20031110#40

  16. Chemistry This Week At Stony Brook
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20031110#41



  17. Grant Writing Workshop
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20031110#42

  18. Department of Asian and Asian-American Studies Colloquium
Series: Coincidence and Destiny, the award-winning novelist,
Monica Liu, Nov. 19th
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20031110#43

05. Hosp/HSC Conferences/Seminars/Lectures

  1. Department of Biochemistry & Cell Biology Seminar
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20031110#44

06. Charitable (Habitat, Blood drives, Cats, etc...)

  1. Neiman Marcus Fashion Presentation to benefit the Cody
Center - Sunday, November 16th
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20031110#45

  2. Holiday Toy Drive
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20031110#46

  3. Babies' & Children's Memorial Garden Fund Raiser
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20031110#47

  4. University Hospital Auxiliary Poinsettia Fundraiser, Order
by November 26; Plants available for pick-up, December 12
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20031110#48

  5. Volunteer Week
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20031110#49

07. Entertainment (Sports, Movies, Events, etc...)

  1. Science Fiction / Fantasy Authors - November 11 4:00 pm
University Bookstore Atrium
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20031110#50

  2. Dr. Steve (The Dirtmeister) Tomecek visits Stony Brook
University November 21 10:00 am - 12:00 noon SAC Auditorium
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20031110#51

  3. Stony Brook Basketball Teams Begin The 2003-04 Season
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20031110#52

  4. Campus Recreation Racquetball Tournament
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20031110#53

  5. Pitching and Hitting Clinics hosted by the Stony Brook
Softball Team
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20031110#54

  6. University Club Bake Sale November 12, 2003 from 12:00 noon
- 2:00 p.m.
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20031110#55

  7. University Orchestra To Present Concert On Tuesday, November



18 - 8 P.M. Staller Center Main Stage
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20031110#56

  8. Harvest Buffet at the University Club Friday, November 14
from 12:00 noon - 2:00 p.m.
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20031110#57

  9. Film Screening: Blue Fire. Nov. 19th, 7 p.m.  The Wang
Center Lecture Hall 1.
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20031110#58

08. For-Pay Workshops/Courses (SPD, etc...)

  1. Colds And Flu Workshop
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20031110#59

  2. Osteoporosis: An Integrative Approach To Prevention And
Management
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20031110#60

  3. Revitalize/Enhance your office Computer skills.
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20031110#61

09. Research (Studies, Testing, etc...)

  1. Do you have Chronic Fatigue Syndrome?
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20031110#62

  2. Select - Selenium And Vitamin E Cancer Prevention Trial.
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20031110#63

  3. Seeking Volunteers - Men And Women 18 Years Of Age And Older
With A Diagnosis Of HIV  and/or AIDS.
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20031110#64

  4. Alzheimer's Disease Trial At SUNY Stony Brook.
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20031110#65

  5. Do You Have A Frozen Shoulder?
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20031110#66

  6. How Do You Manage Your Stress During Pregnancy?
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20031110#67

  7. Research Volunteers Wanted At The General Clinical Research
Center, Stony Brook University Hospital.
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20031110#68

  8. Brookhaven National Labs(BNL) - Imaging Studies - 20Yrs 
Volunteers
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20031110#69

  9. Are you taking Cholestrol lowering medication?
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20031110#70

  10. Opportunity To Participate In A Research Study On Autism At
The GCRC, University Hospital. Free IQ Score And MRI Scan
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20031110#71



  11. LIPITOR Efficacy in an Alternate Day Regimen (LEADR)
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20031110#72

  12. Are You Depressed? We Can Help!
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20031110#73

10. Miscellaneous

  1. United University Professions' General Membership Meeting
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20031110#74

  2. CSEA Local 614 HEALTH FAIR AT STONY BROOKS - Long Island
State Veterans Home
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20031110#75

  3. Distinguished Alumni Awards Dinner
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20031110#76

  4. Gourmet Cocoa Amore at Seawolves MarketPlace
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20031110#77

  5. The University Club will be closed on the following days:
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20031110#78
= = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = =
______________________________________________________________

To submit your announcement or read the archives please go to:
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf
and follow the instructions.

To remove yourself from this distribution go to:
https://adam.cc.sunysb.edu/epo.html and check the option to
remove yourself from the distribution of announcements.


